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https://www.ntia.gov/files/ntia/publications/frn-sbom-rfc-06022021.pdf 
 
Hi Team 
This is a great initiative and I like to provide few short comments below; 
 
1- SBOM must always be a living document, maintained by Vendors throughout the service length of the 
customer contract. There must not be a 3rd party taking SBOM document ownership. 
 
2- Security must always be a joint responsibility between customers and software vendor, however the 
responsibilities are to be detailed out for both customer and vendor must be detailed out by vendor. 
 
 
Thanks 
Salman Bakhtiari 
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